
 
 
 

237 4 AVENUE, BOX 360                      stirling.ca    P (403) 756-3379 
STIRLING, ALBERTA, T0K 2E0   office@stirling.ca    F (403) 756-2262 

 

 

Mayor’s Monthly Message 
 

June 2022 
 
The Stirling Fire Department has begun offering first aid & CPR classes to the 
community as well as corporate clients. Fully certified instructors will provide 
Canadian Red Cross approved training and help you with that potentially life 
saving qualification. Wouldn’t you rather know what to do in case of a medical 
emergency? You will also save money compared to other first aid offerings in the 
region and be helping to support our local fire departmentat the same time. 
Follow the Stirling Fire Department on FaceBook or drop by the Firehall 
to find out more. 
 
Council extends appreciation to a number of community volunteers who have stepped forward to join 
the Tourism & Economic Development Committee. Councillors Gary Bikman and Devynn Bohn will be 
joined by residents Evan Barr, Scott Barton, Ron Bore, Sandra Nelson and Josh Shockey as they work 
to develop ideas and strategies to better support local economic growth. You can also learn more 
about the Village’s membership in several economic development programs on the website here: 
https://stirling.ca/economic-development. In addition, the Village already offers interest free loans 
for both home-based and store front businesses through Community Futures. More information on 
the business loan program can be found here:  https://stirling.ca/business/community-futures-
business-loans.  
 
This month Council also approved third and final reading 
for a new Campground Bylaw. The bylaw formalizes 
existing rules and policies for use of the campground and 
provides the Ridge Regional Public Safety Service with new 
tools to help enforce the rules when necessary to ensure a 
safe, quiet and enjoyable campground experience for all 
visitors.  

 
Many great family-friendly activities are planned as part of our 
Annual Settler Days festivities from Thursday, July 14th through 
Saturday, July 16th. Mark your calendars!  More details to follow on 
the Village website shortly. 
             
       

    
Trevor Lewington 

 
“The way to change the world is through individual responsibility and taking local action in your own 
community.”  - Jeff Bridges 
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